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I am totally against these SB 243 as written. It puts unfair burdens on us as citizens. 

The waiting period in un-necessary as is the age limit to possess firearms and the 

additional items have simply been added in the hope to get them passed without 

being noticed. Please follow the 2nd Amendment to our constitution as written by our 

forefathers! We have too much governmental control as it is and we do not need any 

more! 


